
February 7, 1997   
Refer to:  HNG-14

Mr. David E. Wasserstrom
President
Safety Barrier Systems
77 East Market Street
Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania  18701-3116

Dear Mr. Wasserstrom:

We have received your December 3, 1996, letter to Mr. Seppo I. Sillan which forwarded copies

of a revised specifications sheet for the Guardian Barrier and the 350 Highway Kit, and your

February 4 letter with final drawings of the barrier and connection detail.  Copies of these final

specifications and drawings are enclosed with this letter.

With receipt of these documents, which were requested in Mr. Seppo Sillan’s November 14,

1996, letter to you, we find the Guardian Safety Barrier, with the 350 Highway Kit installed

according to the enclosed drawings and specifications, acceptable as a TL-3 temporary barrier.

It may be used in work zones on the National Highway System when requested by a State

highway agency, subject to the regulations governing the use of proprietary products on Federal-

aid highway projects, copies of which have been previously sent to you.  Copies of this

acceptance letter, with enclosures,  will be forwarded to our field offices.

Sincerely yours,

(original signed by Dwight A. Horne)

Dwight A. Horne, Chief
Federal-Aid and Design Division

Enclosures:
2 specification sheets
4 drawing sheets
Acceptance Letter B-34B


